The regular meeting of the North Bear Chapter of Trout Unlimited was called to order by Bob Bernard at
Felix and Oscars at 6:30 PM on February the 13™, 2014.

Ben Olson from Black Canyon Outfitters was our guest speaker.

Jim moved to approve the Secretary’s report, Michaels seconds. The motion was passed and the
minuets were approved.

Dave Moved that the treasurer’s report be accepted. Michael seconds. The Motion was passed
approving the treasurer’s report.

Jim made a motion that the chapter would provide funding for materials to restock the Boy Scout fly
tying program. Brett second. The motion was passed.

Brett gave an update of the status of our website. Jim made a motion to make $100.00 in chapter funds
available to make improvements to the website. Michael second. The motion was approved.

Dave gave an update on the Fly Fishing 101 program and is requesting volunteers to staff the events.
Also researching the possibility of advertising these dates.

Dave and Michael will be working with John Whene to coordinate a possible event and a fund raiser at
Pioneer.

Bob discussed the lowa environmental council meeting at the state capitol on the 18" of March, 2014
from 0930 to 1:00 pm. We would like as many members as possible to attend.

March 15" the lowa City chapter will be having their annual fundraiser in Moticello lowa.

Michael made a motion that the chapter provides $50.00 in funds to purchase flowers for Jene Hughs
memorial service. Dave second. The motion was approved.

Bob adjourned the meeting at 2115 hours.




